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     Notice                Date: 28/10/2024 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Greetings of the day! 

 
Seeing the traffic congestion in the market due to Dhanteras, the Deepawali and 
Chhath Puja vacation is hereby rescheduled. Now, the school will remain closed from 
29/10/2024 instead of 30/10/2024 and, the school will reopen as usual from 11th 
November 2024, Monday. 
 
Important Reminder for Students:  
The school management has provided sufficient home assignments and project 
work for each class. We encourage students to utilize this time productively by 
completing their assignments during the break. Kindly ensure that all assignments 
are finished before the vacation ends. 
 
Home assignments for all classes will be shared through the Students' WhatsApp 
group and are also available on our school website: www.davpssherghati.com 
under Academic -> Assignment. 
 
Celebrating Green Deepawali without bursting crackers shows respect for our 
planet and humanity. It’s a powerful step toward a cleaner and healthier festival 
that brings the joy, prosperity and togetherness. 
 

Wishing you all 
A joyful Deepawali and Chhath Puja! 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
Best regards, 
Principal 


